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Merry Christmas and
Joy for 2023
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As the holiday season approaches, we want to take a moment to
wish you a joyous year’s end. As architects, it is our mission to
create beautiful and functional spaces that profoundly consider
the impact on the environment and pave new and supergreen
ways into our collective future.
 Thank you for your support and contribution to our endeavours
– your commitment to building a more sustainable future is truly
and deeply appreciated. We look forward to shared ventures and
projects in the coming year. Warm regards,
 Christoph Ingenhoven
 Martin Reuter
 Michael Rathgeb
 and the entire team of ingenhoven associates 
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